NOTIFICATION TO THE PUBLIC OF RIGHTS UNDER 
[bookmark: _GoBack]TITLE VI OF THE CIVIL RIGHTS ACT

The Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority (MARTA) operates its programs and services without regard to race, color or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  Individuals who need a language translator or written documents, in a language other than English, can call MARTA’s Customer Service Office at 404-848-5000 or contact MARTA’s Office of Diversity and Inclusion at 2424 Piedmont Road N. E., Atlanta, GA 30324.
For information on MARTA’s Civil Rights Program or to file a complaint of discrimination, call MARTA’s Customer Service at 404-848-5000 (voice), 404-848-5665 (TTY) or visit MARTA Headquarters at 2424 Piedmont Road, N. E., Atlanta, GA 30324, click this link https://www.itsmarta.com/pdfs/Exhibit-5-Title-VI-Complaint-Procedure-and-Form-Update.pdf or via the Comments and suggestions page found here at: https://www.itsmarta.com/ht_login.aspx.   Complaints must be filed within 180 days of the alleged incident.  Individuals also have the right to file a complaint directly with the U.S Department of Transportation at: U.S. DOT 1200 New Jersey Avenue, S. E. Washington, D.C. 20590, 202-366-4000 (voice) and/or the Federal Transit Administration at: FTA Office of Civil Rights, 230 Peachtree, N. W., Suite 800, Atlanta, GA 30303, 404-865-5600 (voice).  Information is also available on the MARTA website.

